
           
 

 

Penticton News 
OBWB awards grants to 19 projects across Okanagan 

The Okanagan Basin Water Board has granted over 65-thousand dollars to 

seven projects in the South Okanagan as part of their 2011 Water 

Conservation and Quality Improvement program. 
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The Okanagan Basin Water Board has granted over 65-thousand dollars to seven projects in the South 

Okanagan as part of their 2011 Water Conservation and Quality Improvement program.  Executive 

Director Anna Warwick-Sears says the projects range from fencing to keep cattle out of Hart's Pond in 

Naramata, to an Aquatic Habitat Index in Osoyoos.  She says this is the sixth year of the program, and 

though many of the projects seem as if they are not related, they help to build a comprehensive approach 

to water management.  Warwick-Sears says the board received 16 applications for the South Okanagan, 

and a committee ranked and evaluated projects by a set of criteria.  Overall, 19 projects in Vernon, 

Kelowna, Osoyoos, Summerland, the Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen and other Okanagan 

communities were given funds. 
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